
3rd Grade AMI Assignments 

 Reading Writing/Science 
and Social 
Studies 

Math Science 

Monday Read for 20 
minutes and 
make a notice 
wonder chart 
about what 
you read. 

Write about why 
pollution is bad for 
the ocean. Include 
a Topic Sentence, 
Evidence, 
Elaboration, and 
Conclusion. 

Imagine that there 
are 1,217 students 
in your school. On 
a piece of paper, 
write the number of 
students in 
expanded form. 
What would the 
student population 
be if you rounded 
to the nearest 10 
and the nearest 
100? Be sure to 
show your thinking.  

Make a list of some 
of the living things 
that you see outside 
in your yard. What 
characteristics help 
these living things 
survive?  

Tuesday Read for 20 
minutes and 
compare and 
contrast two 
characters in 
the book you 
read. 

Write an opinion 
paragraph about 
your favorite sea 
animal. Include an 
Opinion 
Statement, 
Reason, Evidence, 
and a Conclusion. 

Practice your 
multiplication math 
facts (2s, 3s, 4s, 
5s, 10s) with a fun 
game of basketball! 
Ask an adult to 
write some 
multiplication facts 
on different pieces 
of scratch paper. 
For each fact you 
answer correctly, 
crumple up the 
piece of paper with 
the fact written on 
it. When you are 
finished practicing, 
take turns making 
“baskets” into the 
trash can. 

Use a rope to play a 
game of tug-o-war. 
Draw a model of 
your game to show 
what happens when 
the forces on each 
side of the rope are 
balanced and what 
happens when the 
force on one side of 
the rope is greater 
than the other. 

Wednesday Read for 20 
minutes and 
summarize the 
story. 
 
Narrative--
Include 
characters, 
setting, 

Write a story from 
a martian’s point of 
view. 
 
Be sure to include 
a problem and a 
solution in your 
story. 

Create a timeline 
that includes what 
you did today on a 
piece of paper. 
Include the start 
and end times for 
at least 5 activities 
(practicing math 
facts, reading a 

Adam and Sara are 
talking about forces. 
Adam says, “I think 
two things have to 
touch in order to 
have a force 
between them.” Sara 
disagrees and says 
that two things do 



problem, 
solution 
 
Informational--
Include the 
essential 
message and 
three 
supporting 
details. 

book, helping 
around the house, 
eating lunch, etc.). 
Then, choose your 
top 2 favorite 
activities and figure 
out how long you 
spent doing those 
activities. Show 
your thinking.  

not have to touch to 
have a force 
between them. Who 
do you most agree 
with? Explain your 
thinking and provide 
examples that 
support your ideas 
about forces. 

Thursday Read for 20 
minutes and 
write about the 
knowledge you 
gained from 
what you read. 

Write a letter to an 
astronaut. 
 
 

Imagine your 
teacher was just 
awarded $1,000 to 
spend on materials 
for your classroom. 
She needs your 
help to decide 
which supplies to 
buy. Use the 
supply list on the 
next page to make 
a list of what you 
think your teacher 
should buy. On a 
piece of paper, 
write down the 
different items (and 
how many) from 
each category that 
you would choose. 
Find the total for 
each category 
(supplies, books 
and maps, puzzles 
and games, special 
items). Then create 
a bar graph that 
represents the 
amount of money 
that would be spent 
for each category 

Make a list of 10 
organisms that go 
through a life cycle. 
Describe the rule or 
reason you used to 
decide if an 
organism has a life 
cycle or not. 

 


